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Department of Design and Construction

December 8, 2000

Mr. Bob Adams

President

Lynx PM

21800 Fast Miondualran Disive
Tempe, AZ 85282

Re: World Trade Center Recovery Effost.
Dear Mr, Adams:

O Behalf of the City of New York, Department of Design & Construction, |
would like to thank you znd your team for the tremendous job installing the
software and website for the time lapse photography at the World Financiai
Center 3, Your equipment has been of cntical value to the recovery
aperation,

We waould like to recogmze vour effort and dedication performing long
lowns of work to complete the task in the shont amount of time alfowed, The
quality and excellence of the work is greatly appreciated. Please thank your
team for their incrediblc cifort.

Sineerely
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